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COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED FOR PROPOSED AMENDMENTS 
TO INDIAN CRUDE OIL VALUATION RULE 

The U.S. Department of the Interior's Minerals Management Service is extending the comment period for the proposed rule 
regarding the valuation of crude oil produced on Indian lands. 

Originally set to close on April 13, the comment period will be extended until May 13, 1998, to provide additional time for 
analysis of the proposed rule. 

An announcement of this extension was published in the April 9 issue of the Federal Register. The proposed regulation 
was announced in the February 12 issue of the Federal Register. 
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